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Monroe County Highway Department is accepting bids for the North 

Park Street Drainage Project in Hecker, IL.  The Project consists of 

excavation and curb & gutter construction.  Plans can be picked up at the 

office of the County Engineer, 901 Illinois Ave., Suite B, Waterloo, 

IL  62298 or emailed by calling 618-939-8682.  Bid opening is 

Thursday, August 8. 2024. 
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